
1

Antonia Hover

From: Diana Vizcarrondo
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2019 3:10 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20190156

Customer correspondence for docket 20190156. 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 4:38 PM 
To: Diana Vizcarrondo 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20190156 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2019 2:36 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 160410 
 
CUSTOMER INFORMATION 
Name: John Watson 
Telephone: (850) 394-7164 
Email: jwwatson1953@outlook.com 
Address: 1962 Brock Road Cottondale FL 32431 
 
BUSINESS INFORMATION 
Business Account Name: John Watson 
Account Number: 0098250-5 
Address: 1962 Brock Road Cottondale FL 32431 
 
COMPLAINT INFORMATION 
Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Public Utilities Company 
Details: 
Notice of rate increase. This will do absolutely no good other than make me feel better. If my residential rates have been 
approved to increase from $14.69 to $23.35 to help Florida Public Utilities Company recover their capital and expenses 
related to Hurricane Michael can you approve an increase in my income to help me? I don't think so! You should rescind 
your approval of this rate increase as their are thousands of individuals suffering from storm damage with no PSC to turn 
to for money. 
 
 
 




